Center Lisle Congregational Church
Trustee’s Meeting     April 9, 2017

Those present:  Al Glezen, Stacey  Pendell, Debbie Dunham, Sandra Burghardt,
                             Judy Glezen

Al Glezen announced that the Gance’s Fish Fry fundraiser made $350.00.  $258 was raised from the fish fry and $92.00 was donated.

It was decided that we should recommend the ministers salary be $900.00 at the annual meeting in May.  All agreed.

Amanda Dunham will be updating the minister’s name on the front of the church.  It will read “Pastor William Haynes”.  

Sandra Burghardt will look into seeing that the Pastors name is changed in the Press and the WP Reporter.

Debbie Dunham announced that Jack will no longer be doing the chicken bbq in August.  He will donate the “cooker” and give advice to anyone who is willing to take this project over.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Stacey Pendell announced that she and Bob will donate materials to put a new steel roof on the entry way into the church.  Bob and Jared Abbott will put it on shortly.  Jack Dunham has volunteered to help if need be.
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